Announcements
If you are interested in playing girl’s basketball this year, there will be a meeting today at the beginning
of seminar in Coach Herrman’s room. If you are unable to make it, please contact Coach Herrman.

KAY Members--- if you purchased a shirt, they are in! Please come to the media center at seminar or
right after school today to pick up your shirt.

FFA members do not forget about our family fun pumpkin carving night, next Thursday October 13th at
6:30. Please RSVP to Mrs Graves, with how many will be attending by end of the school day today!

Attention students. Please be careful when driving in our parking lot and surrounding streets.
We have a large number of people who are walking, biking, or on motorcycles along with other cars
that are moving. Take extra time to be safe & aware.



